
3 Pine Place, Upper Kedron, Qld 4055
House For Rent
Tuesday, 7 January 2025

3 Pine Place, Upper Kedron, Qld 4055

Bedrooms: 4 Bathrooms: 2 Parkings: 2 Type: House

Sean  Austin

0734529671

https://real-search.com/house-3-pine-place-upper-kedron-qld-4055
https://real-search.com/sean-austin-real-estate-agent-from-little-real-estate-forest-lake


$795 per week

Break Lease condition - you can enjoy $700 per week up to 06/03/2025Parks Edge Estate truly is a place to call home for

those looking for residential land set in a peaceful rural setting with protected environmental zones and wide open

spaces, yet with the convenience of major shopping centres, public transport, schools, parkland, and restaurants all at

your doorstep.A wide selection of both primary and high schools as well as local shops and cafes are just a few blocks

away. Brisbane's central business district is 12km away.Ferny Grove train station, the Great Western Shopping Centre,

and Keperra Golf Country Club are also only minutes away.Features: *4 bedrooms with wardrobes *Master bedroom with

ensuite, walk-in robe and split system air-con*Formal lounge room*Modern kitchen with stainless appliance and

dishwater*Ceiling fans throughout *Tiled open plan living with split system air-con*Fully-fenced backyard*Double

lock-up garage*Covered courtyard with ceiling fan**Please note, the entrance to Pine Place is via Rosella Street off Levitt

Rd.**Please book an inspection time or contact the agent if you would like to inspect this property.By registering for an

inspection, you will be instantly informed of any updates, changes or cancellations for your appointment.Once you have

inspected the property, you will be sent a link to apply online by our agency�IMPORTANT Whilst every care is taken in

the preparation of the information contained in this marketing, LITTLE Real Estate, will not be held liable for any error in

typing or information. All information is considered correct at the time of advertising.*Prior to applying for the property,

please ensure any specific requirements have been discussed with your preferred service providers.


